
Modifictions to Sunday Evening Net, Christmas and New Years

Description

Status of Net at 8:00 PM EST

Hello all.  Since the next two Sunday evening nets fall on Christmas and New Years days, we will not
plan on having a net.  The next club event will be our meeting on January 8, 2017.  However, feel free
to give a call-out these two evenings to say Merry Christmas and Happy New Year

Next Regular Net

The next regularly scheduled net will occur on Sunday, January 15, 2017 at 8:00 PM.
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